
Dates for your Diary 

28th April 

Class 2 & 4 swimming 

29th April 

No music lessons from 
Mrs Jameson 

2nd May 

School closed for Bank 
Holiday 

4th May– 6th May 

Y4 East Barnby Visit 

9th May 

KS2 SATs week 

10th May 

Y1 Visit to the farm 

12th May 

Y1 Visit to St Lawrence’s 
Church 

16th May 

Class 2 Cake Stall 

19th May 

Sponsored Drumming 
Event for Ghana 

26th May 

Y1 Visit to Bradford 

FOS Disco 

 

 

Issue 29 - April 2016 

Newsletter 

 

 

Yarn Bombing 

You may have noticed that Thirsk town centre has been yarn bombed. 
Kindly one of the knitters has made our school badge. Can you find it? 

Sporting Competitions 

Well done to our Y3/4 football team , Jack Hickman, Matthew Pittam, Jona-
than Hawken-Reed, Casey Twinn, Lennon Quinn-Hunt, David Houghey-
Miller, Charlie Holliday, Ben Dale-Wood, that took part in the Stephenson’s 
Cup  at Middlesbrough FC’s training ground last Friday, they played very 
well winning two of their matches and losing only one. Well done to Layton 
Charlton, Sophie Hall, Maddie Harvey, Matthew Pittam our Y3/4 tennis 
team who won bronze medals in the competition this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Assemblies 

Parents/carers are invited to attend the following class assemblies and 
open classrooms; 

Class 1—18th May—2.50pm 

Class 5—25th May—2.50pm 

Class 3—22nd June—2.50pm 

Class R—29th June—2.50pm 

Class 6—26th July—9.10am—leavers assembly 

Open Classrooms 

Class R—Thursday 16th June—2—3.15pm 

Class 1—Wednesday 22nd June—2.15—3.25 

Class 2—Friday 24th June—9-10 

Class 3—Tuesday 10th May—9.15—10.15 

Class 4—Wednesday 29th June—9.30– 10.30 



Open Classrooms continued 

Class 5—Friday 10th June—9-10 

Class 6—Friday 8th July– 9-10 

 

Friends Of School News 
Disco May 26th - we are in need for volunteers for the KS2 disco from 
7:15pm so if any parents are able to help please get in touch via the 
school office or speak directly to any member of  FOS. 
Summer Fayre - July 1st from 5pm.  Any help greatly appreciated. If 
anyone would like to attend with a stall, or knows anyone who may be 
interested, please speak to Val Macmillan. 
Next Non Uniform Day - June 24th. If your child would like to take part 
in this event we would be grateful if you could bring in bottles for the 
Summer Fayre.  Children to bring the bottles to the main entrance 
where FOS will collect them from 8:15am. The bottles can be any 
type of donation, including alcoholic or non-alcoholic drinks. 
Used school uniform sale on July 19th 
If any Y6 children have uniform they no longer need we'd be happy to 
receive donations; which can be left with the school office. There will 
be another used school uniform sale at school on 19th July. 

With regards to other clothes recycling,  we have a ‘Recycle for 
Michael’ bin on KS1 yard we do receive money back from this, there-
fore, the more we fill it the more we get back! Please feel free to do-
nate. 

Change of date for photographer 
Due to the Y1 visit, the school photographer will now be coming on 
Friday 27th May and not Thursday 26th May 2016. 
Ticket Bus Information 
Just a reminder, if your child is in KS2 and you want them to travel on 
the ticket bus, please remember to give them with a bus band each 
morning before they come in to school. (Bands are available from the 
school office). 
Also if your child is in Reception or Key Stage 1, please ensure you 
inform your child’s teacher in writing which days your child is travelling 
on the bus. If travel/home time arrangements change for any reason 
please telephone the school office to infom us of those changes, 
thank you. 
 
For up-to-date events information  and holiday dates, please 
check the school website www.carltonminiott.n-yorks.sch.uk  

27th May 

School Closes for half 
term 

7th June 

School opens 

 

 


